
$420,000 - 8 Se Waynel Cir, FORT WALTON BEACH
MLS® #948456 

$420,000
3 Bedroom, 2.00 Bathroom, 1,866 sqft
Detached Single Family on 0.29 Acres

VILLA RUSS PARK, FORT WALTON BEACH, FL

Welcome to your dream home nestled just a
5-minute drive away from the pristine white
sandy beaches of Okaloosa Island. This
beautifully remodeled property has exquisite
updates throughout, offering the perfect blend
of modern luxury and coastal charm. As you
step inside, you'll be greeted by a spacious
and bright living space adorned with newer
vinyl planked floors that flow seamlessly into
the updated kitchen. The kitchen is a chef's
delight, featuring sleek quartz countertops,
soft-close hardwood cabinets, and
top-of-the-line stainless steel appliances.The
home has been thoughtfully rewired, ensuring
both safety and efficiency, while a brand new
roof provides peace of mind for years to come.
The property has a new hot water heater and
is close to both Eglin and Hurlburt.

Built in 1959

Essential Information

MLS® # 948456

Price $420,000

Bedrooms 3

Bathrooms 2.00

Full Baths 2

Square Footage 1,866

Acres 0.29

Year Built 1959

Type Detached Single Family



Sub-Type Detached Single Family

Style Ranch

Status Active

Community Information

Address 8 Se Waynel Cir

Area Fort Walton Beach

Subdivision VILLA RUSS PARK

City FORT WALTON BEACH

County OKALOOSA

State FL

Zip Code 32548

Amenities

Utilities Electric Available, Gas - Natural, Public Sewer Available, Public Water
Available

Pool Community, Private

Interior

Cooling A/C: Central Electric

# of Stories 1

School Information

Elementary ELLIOTT POINT

Middle Meigs

High CHOCTAWHATCHEE

Additional Information

Zoning Residential Single Family

HOA Fees 0.00

Listing Details

Listing Office Coldwell Banker Realty
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